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OS Parcel 2636 NW Of Baynards House Ardley

Site clearance, construction of new site access from the B4100, permanent and temporary
internal roads, an internal roundabout and a foul drainage station, diversion of an existing
overhead power cable and public right of way, and soft landscaping

David Lowin

Elizabeth Hadley

1 Blacksmiths Hill ,Aynho,0X17 3AH
Objection

neighbour

I am one of the residents of a village within 4 miles of this proposed planning. Aynho village
sits between Baynard's Green and Banbury along the B4100. Once again our green spaces
are being threatened buy mass building. We truly do not understand why we are using
"Green sites" for building when there are plenty of "Brown sites" that could be used. With
the government already approving harmful pesticides, which are killing bees we are now
taking away fields of flowers to build distribution centres. Not to mention the wild animals
such as deer, badgers, birds, rabbit, moles, mice etc. We are destroying their homes.
Furthermore, the traffic in the village of Aynho has increased over the short period of time
that I have lived here (1.5 years). We live on a beautiful corner, which is slowly being
destroyed by the number of heavy good vehicles driving through the village. Neighbours are
developing cracks in walls, the roads are breaking up and dry stone walls which have stood
for hundreds of years are falling down. I wouldn't like to estimate the increase in carbon
emissions due to the assault of vehicles driving through the village and the decrease in value
of our houses. The A43 is already extremely busy and the junction at the roundabout always
has small traffic jams which would only be exacerbated by this development. I am all for
new jobs and developments but I truly cannot understand why we are building on the small
number of remaining green sites. Maybe we should be taking a leaf out of
Buckinghamshire's book with their "Brown before Green" initiative. Therefore, I strongly
object to this planning application and hope that the interest of the residents are taken into
account.
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